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Emily Hinson, Jennifer Roberson, Lisa Sigmon, Wendy DiStefano, 

Christine Barringer, Libby Graham, Amanda Chassis, Donna 

Rymer, Whitney Lannon

Parent visitors at lunch~ Parents who are not volunteer certified, 

should not be alone with students at the picnic tables.

The decision was made today that if parents want to eat at the 

picnic tables outside the cafeteria, they will only take their child 

(even if they have volunteer status).  If the parent wants to eat 

inside the cafeteria, the use of the booth is at the discretion of 

the grade level.

 
New school-wide themes for the school~ A survey has been sent 

out to gather input about changing current themes, having no 

school wide theme, or providing ideas for new themes. 


